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To:  Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP 

From:  Vasily Aksenov, WANO MC Director 

Subject: WANO MC General & Governing Board Meetings 

Dear Mr. Ghaffari! 
  

 It is our pleasure to inform you about the dates and venue of the next WANO MC General and 
Governing Board meetings. 
 
All events will be organized in the Lapland Hotels Oulu, Oulu, Finland, being the overall schedule as 
follows: 
Wednesday, 10 October - WANO MC General and Governing Board Meetings 
Thursday, 11 October - Technical visit to Hanhikivi 1 site, Fennovoima, Finland 
 
The agenda and a detailed program of the meetings will be posted on the website: 
https://gb.wanomc.ru/  
 
WANO MC is responsible for organization and accommodation costs in the meetings’ location, as well 
as for transfers between the airport and hotel in accordance with WANO MC policy documents. 
Travel expenses to/from the meetings’ location in Oulu and per diem allowance for participants are 
to be borne by home utilities. 
 
We do hope that you or an authorized representative of your company will be able to participate in 
the above WANO MC events. 
 
We would appreciate it very much if completed Registration form, Attendance notification (OR 
Alternate appointment, if needed) forms will be returned by 10 August 2018. 
 
I hope for continued fruitful cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vasily Aksenov 
Director 

WANO Moscow Centre  
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